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2024ScholarshipWinner 
LilianaGarcia 

The Stickney - ForestViewLionsClub 

isnowaccepting applications forour 2025 

college scholarship.High schoolseniors and 

college freshmen living inStickney orForest 

View are eligible to 

apply.Applicationdeadline is April 30,2025.

Stickney-ForestViewLionsClub 
The Lions Club is ready to start accepting applications for the 
2025 college scholarship.  They have created an online 
application form and have posted it to their social media 
page.   
 

The link for the online application is https://bit.ly/SFVLC-2025 
or you can scan the QR code on the attached flyer. District1-A 


